
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Friday 15th November 2024 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS A CAT WEEK 
                                                                                                                                       
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
 

 
S1-6 Movember 2024: You may have noticed that some members of staff are slowly growing a 

moustache! This is to fundraise for Movember, a charity which aims to raise awareness and 
funds for the health struggles some men face, ranging from mental health to prostate and 
testicular cancer.  

  
Throughout the month of November, the Movember group will be growing a moustache 
and/or moving 60km (to highlight the rate of global male suicides, hourly). There is now an 
option for parents/guardians to donate if they wish to do so.  
 

 
 

Mr Beattie & The Movember Team 
 
S1-6     Boroughmuir Christmas Concert 2024:  
 

The Christmas Concert will take place on Wednesday 11th December at Central Halls from 
7pm -9pm.  
 

 Tickets will be made available to performers first on ParentPay this Monday 18th of 
November. We will send an email to all parents/carers of performers to confirm when they are 
live on ParentPay.  

 Tickets are priced £8.50 and performers will be able to purchase a maximum of two tickets in 
this first release of tickets. Please note in the first release of tickets, it is two tickets per family, 
not per child. This is to ensure as many families as possible can attend.  

 If there are still tickets remaining they will go on general sale on Monday 25th of November.  
 

We hope to see you there for some festive cheer! 
Music Department 

 
 

   Duty Head – C Braisby 



 

 

S1-6 House Assemblies Next Week:  
Times will be as below: 

 
 Monday reg – Bruntsfield 
 Monday period 5 (first 10mins pupils go straight to hall) - Westhall 
 Tuesday reg – Viewforth  
 Wednesday reg – Hartington 
 Thursday reg – Leamington  
 Friday reg – Montpelier 

Mrs Paterson 
 
S1-6 Saroj Lal Award: The annual Saroj Lal Award is taking place in March 2025. The 

nominations can relate to any aspect of equalities and will be under the following categories:  
 

 Proud to be Me  
 How Prejudice Makes Me Feel  
 Artivism   

 
Entries should be submitted to Miss Ross by Wednesday 11th of December at lunchtime 
for the judging. Please include a description of why you chose this piece and what it 
represents to you. The entries can be something that you have created as classwork and do 
not need to be created especially for the award. If you have any questions, come and see me 
in room 2.12. 

Miss Ross 
 
S1-6 Children in Need: There will be a dress down day and bake sale to raise money for Children 

in Need on Friday the 15th of November. You can donate on parent pay or bring money in. 
We will be accepting cash and card at the bake sale. 

Charity Committee 
 
S4-6 Senior Basketball Club: There will be no Senior Basketball training today and next 

Friday;  the next training session will be on Friday 29th.  
Mr Segall 

 
S4-5 S4 and S5 assemblies cancelled this week: (Thursday 14th & Friday 15th November)  

S5 P1 on Tuesday 19th November LEAPs talk 
All S5s register first with their Leadership or PSE class and then go to the assembly hall for 
their LEAPs talk. 

Mr Hayes 
 

S1-3 Boys Basketball Club: S1-S3 Boys Basketball Club has been cancelled this Monday as the 
coaches will be with the U15s school team at a cup fixture.  

Mr Segall 
 

S5 LEAPS Assembly: There will be a LEAPS assembly for all S5 pupils during P1 on Tuesday 
19th November. Please register with your P1 teacher before making your way to 
the assembly hall. 

Mrs Scherczer 
 
 
 


